
American Planning Association 
California Chapter 

Making Great Communities Happen 

August 11, 2008 

Patricia Trauth, AICP 
Project Design Consultants 
701 B Street, Suite 800 
San Diego, CA 92101 

Subject: American Planning Association California Chapter 
Outstl\1lding Planning Implementation Award for Large Jurisdiction 

Nomination/Project: San Dieguito Wetlands Restoration Project Final Restoration Plan 

Dear Patricia: 

On behalf of APA California and this year's Awards Jury, it gives us great pleasure to inform that you have been 
selected as the winner of the Comprehensive Planning Implementation Award for Large Jurisdiction for the San 
Dieguito Wetlands Restoration Project Final Restoration Plan. After much deliberation and review, the Awards Jury 
found your nomination worthy of tlus award. 

We would like to cordially invite you to attend the 2008 State Conference to be held in Hollywood on September 21 
to 24, 2008. The Awards Ceremony will be held during the Luncheon on Tuesday September 23, 2008, and you will 
be recognized for your accomplishment as an Award Winner. 

In accordance with the Chapter policy, you will be provided with one complimentary ticket to the Awards Ceremony. 
Please advise State Awards Coordinator Jessie Barkley at (310) 268-8132, or e-mail heratjbarldey@pbsj.com.by 
Friday September 5, 2008, as to whether you will be accepting the Award in person or be represented by someone 
else at the State Awards Ceremony. If you need additional tickets for the event or to register for the conference, you 
may purchase them online at www.calapa.org. 

We also encourage you to work with your local Section to submit your nomination to National APA for 
consideration for a national award by September 10, 2008. You can obtain information from the APA website at 
www.planning.org/awards/index.htrn. Please let us know how we can support you with this process. 

Additionally, while the winners will be announced at the Awards Luncheon, you are encouraged to share your good 
news with your friends and colleagues, in your newsletters, and in local newspapers. 

Also, please contact Lance Schulte, APA California Vice President for Public Information at (760) 805-3525 or 
meyers-schulte@sbcglobal.net if you are interested in possibly having your project featured in future editions of the 
CalPlanner newsletter. 

Again, congratulations on your Award! We look forward to congratulating you personally at the Awards Ceremony. 

Sincerely, 

Hing Wong, AlCP 

AP A California 
Vice President for Administration 

c/o Stefan/George Associates 
1333 36th Street 
Sacramento, CA 9581 6-5401 

916.736.2434 
916.456.1283 fax 
1N\IV\fV. calapa. org 
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Jessie Barkley 
AP A California 
Awards Coordinator 


